From: Greg E

Sent: Monday, 13 December 2021 2:32 PM
To: Planning Panels - Northern Beaches
Subject: Application No. DA2020/1756
Categories: DA2020/1756

Dear Sir/Madam

It is infuriating how hundreds of submissions, letters, survey returns and
hundreds of hours invested by the community Have Been Ignored, and the
developer’s needs catered for - ahead of the community!

How has it come to this!

This is a completely undesirable development, which will have a negative and
adverse effect on the streetscape of Robertson Road for the next century!

Sincerely
Greg Eccles

Sent from my ipad



